
We’re working hard to  
clean up our city by  

reducing single-use plastics

STAGE 1 BAN from 1 July 2021
Single-use plastic cutlery, single-use plastic drink stirrers 
and expanded polystyrene takeaway food and beverage 
containers are prohibited from sale, supply and distribution 
in the ACT from 1 July 2021. Keep Canberra beautiful and 
back the ban on single-use plastics. 

www.act.gov.au/single-use-plastics

www.act.gov.au/single-use-platics



